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Coronel, Chile, May 5, 2013 

 

 

 

To: 

United Nations Global Compact 

New York, NY 

 

 

Ref.: Grace letter to extend COP deadline 

 

 

 

Our Company COP reporting deadline was due last April 26th, but 

unfortunately was impossible to reach it, since our industry is 

experiencing a critical raw material condition, requiring additional 

efforts from our staff, leaving us shorthanded to comply with several 

activities on time, being our COP to UNGC one of them. 

 

Therefore, we kindly request the approval of a 90 day extension of 

our due date of our Communication on Progress, to July 26th, 2013, and 

we don’t foresee any inconvenience to duly report on or before this 

new requested deadline. 

 

Our apologies for this unexpected delay. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Andres F. Daroch 

General Manager 

 

 


